
Dear Friends in the Lord, 

In view of the situation that has arisen in Ukraine James 4 : 13 and 14 become very 
relevant : Look here, you people who say, "Today or tomorrow we are going to a 
certain town and will stay there a year. We will do business there and make  
profit." How do you know what will happen tomorrow ? For your life is like the  
morning fog - it's here a little while, then it's gone. May the Lord enable us to 
live according to His will.

This month is that time of year again when Annual General Meetings (AGM's) are the 
order of the day. On Sunday 6th we have have our church one and on the 26th we will 
have the AGM of the Voice of the Gospel ministries. As always, these meetings are 
really important for the future of the work when important decisions are made.
At the Voice of the Gospel we are still in that waiting period for the full sale of the 
property to go through. The buyer is moving on with his project and should submit his 
plans to the local authorities soon. Once these plans are agreed to by the local 
authorities the full sale can go ahead.
We covet your prayers for this and for the future of the work of the Voice of the 
Gospel and its future location should the property be sold.

An Afghan man is in contact with us and who is very keen to join a literacy class. He 
lives and works here but can neither read or write French. At the moment the 
literacy classes are attended by Arab women only so the situation would be rather 
complicated to include him in this. We are looking to the Lord for the best solution 
for this man. Please pray for him and for his future contact with us.

In order to reach out more to the area around the church we mentioned some time 
ago about the possibility of doing English classes. The idea would be to help our own 
young people first with their English conversation and with a view to expanding this in 
the future. All going well sessions will be held in April and May and there are young 
folks interested in coming. We will say more about this later but we can start by 
praying for this activity.

We want to thank you again most sincerely for your interest, practical fellowship and 
prayers. We join again in thanking you and in sending our warm greetings in the Lord, 

Graham et Alison.
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